PONTIFICIUM OPUS A SANCTA INFANTIA

SECRETARIATUS INTERNATIONALIS
Citta del Vaticano

Rome, November 19" 2018

Dear National Directors,
Cordial greetings from Rome!

Following up on the letter of the President of the P.M.S. regarding the protection of minors, | am
pleased to send you, as attached files, the newly revised application form for requesting Ordinary
and Extraordinary Subsidies and newly redacted Report forms, where you will also find the questions
regarding this new requirement.

| would like to emphasise that, since the direct beneficiaries of the animation, formation and support
from Pontifical Mission Society of the Holy Childhood are minors, from now on, only requests that
are presented using the newly revised attached application forms , duly filled out in every section,
will be considered by this Office.

| am sure that | can able to count on your collaboration in informing the Bishops of this important
change, to which due attention should be paid.

Sincerely in Christ,

Sr. Roberta Tremarelli
Secretary General
Pontifical Society Missionary Childhood

THIS YEAR WE CELEBRATE THE 175TH
ANNIVERSARY OF THIS PONTIFICAL SOCIETY
AND WE KINDLY INVITE YOU TO HIGHLIGHT
THIS SPECIAL OCCASION IN YOUR
ANIMATION ACTIVITIES
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